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38th Session of the Universal Periodic Review
Review of Seychelles – 10 May 2021   

Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka

Madam President, 

Sri Lanka extends a warm welcome to the delegation of the Seychelles and appreciates the presentation made. 
We commend the Seychelles for the significant progress achieved since its last Universal Periodic Review, including the enactment of new legislation such as the Civil Code Act, Human Rights Commission Act and the Mental Healthcare Act.
We welcome in particular the range of measures taken to guarantee the rights of the child in the areas of protection, education and disabled children. The policies and programmes initiated to promote equal pay for equal work, non-discrimination of migrant workers and COVID-19 related employment transition, are also noteworthy. 
Whilst recognizing the progress already achieved, Sri Lanka recommends that the Seychelles:
1. Continues to advance the right to education through appropriate laws, policies and programmes;
2. Enhances measures to further improve access to healthcare; and
3. Continues taking safeguards against trafficking in persons including by implementing the National Labour Migration Policy.
We wish the Seychelles success in its UPR engagement. 

